
 



 

Report on the Parents Teachers’ Meeting 

 
A Parent teachers’ meeting was held on 31st August 2023 at 12 pm at 

GCBM Commerce Laboratory, Gargaon College. Mr. Anil Tanti, 

Assistant Professor, department of Commerce, extended a warm 

welcome to all the parents and faculty members of the department 

and handed over the agenda to Dr. Meghali Bora, HOD, Department 

of Commerce, and chairperson of the meeting. Dr. Bora in her speech 

highlighted the significance of Parent Teachers’ meetings and called 

upon the parents/guardians to share their valuable feedback 

regarding their ward’s academic progress and overall development. 

Several parents shared their observations and feedback on the 

occasion. Dr. Mintu Gogoi, a faculty member of the department in his 

lecture offered several suggestions and advice to the parent 

representatives on how to monitor their ward’s progress. Mrs. 

Nomami Dutta, a faculty member of the department extended a vote 

of thanks to the parent representatives, faculty members, and 

students of the department for their valuable time, active 

participation, and suggestions. 
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Report on the Parents Teachers’ Meeting 

 
A Parents Teachers’ meeting was held on 13th February 2024 at 2 pm 

at GCBM Commerce Laboratory, Gargaon College. Mrs. Nomami 

Dutta, faculty member of the department of commerce, extended a 

warm welcome to all the parents and faculty members of the 

department. Mr. Anil Tanti, HOD, Department of Commerce and 

chairperson of the meeting, highlighted the importance of organizing 

such parent-teacher communication network and expressed 

gratitude to all the parent representatives for their support. Dr. 

Nazreen Parveen in her lecture mentioned that in order to make the 

teaching–learning process productive, it is necessary to share 

responsibility and accountability with parents for the holistic 

development of the student and parent teacher meeting is the 

platform to exchange observations, feelings and ideas with each 

other. The parent representatives shared their views and 

observations on the teaching and learning process of the 

department along with their expectations from the department. Dr. 

Meghali Bora answered the queries put forward by the 

parents/guardians regarding the problems faced by their wards. The 

vote of thanks was extended by Mr. Gautom Hazarika, Assistant 

Professor, Department of Commerce. He extended the vote of 

thanks to the parent representatives, faculty members and students 

of the department for their valuable time, active participation, and 

suggestions. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of the Meeting 
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